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From: JENNIFER CONGER [jconger5@verizon.net]

Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2008 2:27 PM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;
andydinniman@pasenate.com

Subject: GCA Testing

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members:

We are writing to express our opposition to GCAs. We are opposed because we already test our stuens in math, reading
and science through the state PSSA exams. Further we are opposed to double testing of our students. The GCAs are
not provided in a format that meets the needs of diverse learners and are therefore not flexible.

Please include our comments in your consideration.

Kind regards,
Jennifer and John Conger

Tredyffrin/Easttown residents
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